
Ann Arbor Discovering Downtown 
Historic Advisory Committee 
 
April 26, 2007 
6th Floor Conference Room, City Hall 
 
Members Present:   Louisa Pieper, Ethel Potts, Wendy Woods 
 
Members Absent: Allison Poggi, Gary Boren 
 
Staff Present: Kristine Kidorf, Jill Thacher 
 
Guests:  Ray Detter 
 
1. Design Guidelines - Review of complete draft document  
 
Staff relayed the comments from the A2D2 Steering Committee meeting on April 23rd.  Once 
the comments of the A2D2 Historic Advisory Committee are incorporated the draft guidelines 
will be posted on the city’s website by May 4.  The first public comment meeting will be May 10 
at 8:30 PM, and the second on May 23 at 7:30 PM.  Staff will make a presentation at each 
meeting and then there will be time for everyone to provide comments on the guidelines. 
 
The guidelines will then go to City Council on June 11 and June 18 to request approval and 
permission to send to the State Historic Preservation Office.  Once the State approves the 
guidelines the Historic District Commission will need to adopt them. 
 
The Committee then reviewed the remainder of the guidelines and provided staff their 
comments, which included some language changes and requests for additional graphics. 
 
2. Next meetings 
 
Thursday, May 10 at 5 PM in the 6th floor City Hall conference room to review the downtown 
building survey. 
 
 
 
Prepared by Kristine Kidorf 


